
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2020-2021                                                        Date:- 28/01/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that the Department of Physical education of Mugberia Gangadhar 

Mahavidyalaya will organize  “Farewell celebration” for BPEd & MPEd (Batch of 2018 - 2020) 

on  6th February, 2021 . All students, Faculty members and administrative staff of 

Physical Education are requested to attend the said programme.      

 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell of BPEd and MPEd, 2021 

 

 

The Department of Physical Education at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya is set to organize a heartfelt "Farewell 

Celebration" for the BPEd & MPEd Batch of 2018-2020 on 6th February 2021. This event will bring together students, 

faculty members, and administrative staff associated with Physical Education to bid adieu to the graduating batch. 

The program promises to be a memorable occasion, providing an opportunity to celebrate the achievements and 

contributions of the departing students. The college community is encouraged to attend and make this farewell a warm 

and cherished moment for the graduating BPEd and MPEd students. 

 

 

Link: https://twitter.com/MugberiaM/status/1356249328491237380/photo/1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


